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BHHCA Annual Meeting was held Tuesday, August 30th at Hope Luther Church. 
• One term is expiring this month (President).  Tony Newell nominated Kathy Wright and David Phillips 

seconded.  Kathy Wright accepted the nomination.  Voting could not take place since the attendance 
was so low.  Please watch for an email asking for nominations for yourself or a neighbor by Saturday, 
September 17th.  Voting will take place the following week via email.  It’s important we have everyone 
respond. 

• Homeowners Don Price and Joe & Tala Quinio each homeowner won a $25 gas gift card from the 
door prize drawing for attending the meeting. 

• Snow removal contract was renewed for the coming season.  Our subdivision continues to be the 
first priority. 

• Homeowner Questions / Answers / Comments: 
o Thanks for installing the camera at the front entrance.  This seems to have helped with the 

vandalism to the bridge. 
o Front entrance is very nice.  The bridge lights are very bright since they were replaced. 
o Who maintains the Facebook page?  It is maintained by the board. 
o Have there been recent reports of cars being broken into?  The board has not received any 

complaints. 
o Do we have police patrols in our community?  Not at this time.  We have had in the past.  City 

of Fincastle does have regular police patrols and issues tickets for anyone caught speeding or 
running stop signs. 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

 
 
 

Community Ice Cream Social 
 

Sunday, September 18th from 2 – 4 p.m. 
 

Come one come all!  Please join us for ice cream, fun and games at 
the Brooks of Hickory Hollow front entrance.  Hope to see everyone 
there. 

Fall Community Yard Sale 
 

You asked.  We listened.  Our first fall yard sale will be held Saturday, 
October 1st from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m.  Advertisement of the yard sale will be in the 
Courier Journal. 

 
 Have questions or complaints?  Please email the board at asktheboard@bhhca.org 
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